Maidenbower Junior School Harvest Road, Maidenbower, Crawley, West Sussex, RH10 7RA

01293 883758 office@maidenbowerjunior.co.uk www.maidenbowerjunior.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr S Pike BA (Ed) Hons NPQH



Thursday 28th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Year 3 Summer term trip and Comic guy

I hope this letter finds you well and you are looking forward to the Easter break. The children have had a wonderful term learning about our history topics of the Stone Age and the Romans.

Our thoughts turn to the Summer term and our new topics. When the children come back to school we will be looking at different stories written by Roald Dahl. To help immerse the children in his stories an illustrator will be coming into each class to help the children learn how to draw different characters created by Roald Dahl. They will use these illustrations in their written work. This will take place on Monday 22^{nd} April.

Also, as part of our science topic on plants, we have organised a trip to Wakehurst Place, where the children will have experts leading them in flower structure and plant reproduction, as well as other interesting activities. The children will need to wear uniform (can wear trainers) and will need a packed lunch. More information will follow after the Easter break. The trip will take place on:

- Monday 29th April 3JD, 3PG and 3EH
- Tuesday 30th April <u>3JM and 3EA</u>

If your child has hot school dinner on their day of the trip, please make sure you cancel the booking.

The cost for the illustrator (Comic Guy) is £3 and we ask that payments are made by Wednesday 17th April.

The cost for Wakehurst Place school trip is £17 and we ask that payments are made by Wednesday 24th April.

The cost combined is £20 per pupil which is payable via school money – note these are two separate items. Please visit schoolmoney.co.uk to pay and give parental permission. Please contact the school office, if you have any problems with this payment.

These are the final experiences/payments that we will be asking of you in Year 3.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Davies Head of Year 3